REPORT OF THE SUB-COMMITTEE FOR NEWSLETTERS

November 06,2002

A. <u>NEWSLETTERS</u>

Issue No.4 of the Newsletter is being prepared. It is hoped to have it ready in December. Past issues of the Newsletters are being despatched to new Members (so long as stocks last) It is hoped to make special reference in the next Newsletter to;

- a)the Ex-Co Meeting of October 05 2002 at Gurutalawa,
- b)the inspection of the Campus
- c) the setting up of the Bio Gas Project and
- d) the visit of Fr.Mervyn Fernando's to Gurutalawa on October 31,2002 as well as the
- e) Dinner Dance due to be held on November 16,2002.

B. COLLEGE MAGAZINE

A fair number of articles have been received from Gurutalawa in all three languages for publication in the Magazine. The matter is being arranged by the printers. We have asked the Headmaster to send in the Reports of the House Masters as well as Societies and Clubs and the Captains of the Sports Teams etc as early as possible.

COLOMBO

November 06,2002

Shervon Fernando Lakshman Jayatilaka Jabir Junaid